
  

20th September 2016 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

On Friday 30th September we are holding a tea/coffee and cake event in support of The 

World's Biggest Coffee Morning to raise money for Macmillan Cancer Support. 

We would like invite you, along with your friends and family, to join us for cake and 

tea/coffee in the school hall between 8.40am and 10.00am.  

 

In preparation for the event we're asking for cake and cookie donations please. We'd be 

thrilled to receive homemade and shop bought cupcakes, fruit loaves, chocolate cookies, 

lemon drizzle cakes and fairy cakes to name but a few. 

We respectfully ask that if cakes or cookies contain nuts that they are labelled clearly, no 

peanuts please. Any "free-from" cakes that are suitable for allergy sufferers are most 

welcome so everyone can enjoy a treat. 

Please can cakes and cookies be delivered to the school hall on the morning of Thursday 

29th September. 

To find out more about the work of Macmillan Cancer Support and recipe ideas, please visit 

their website www.Macmillan.org.uk 

 

The children will also have an opportunity to buy a cake for 50p to enjoy at break time, please 

make sure they bring some money on the Friday morning. They should bring no more than 50p.  

 

We very much look forward to welcoming you into school on Friday 30th September. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs R Durham 
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